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8th March, 2006 

Ms. Linda Elliott 
FCC Application Processing Branch 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communications Commision 
 

Our Ref:  ED060308-07 
Your Ref:  30450 

RE:     Application of FCC ID to Equipment & Advice of Amended FCC ID 

Dear Linda, 

In response to e-mail advice we have taken corrective action and now forwarded a diagram 
(‘MT401-401FF FCC_ID Placement(Version3).pdf’ ) showing a valid character format FCC ID and its 
placement on our 406MHz EPIRB product  

Further please accept our advice that we wish to amend the previously requested ID which 
contained the illegal character ‘/’ to: 

FCC ID: TXJMT401-FF 

Yours faithfully 
 

Craig Duncan 

Project Engineering Manager 
Standard Communications Pty Ltd 
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